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October 20, 2005

Carol Sjoberg, Legal Assistant
Stoel Rives
201 South Main Street, Suite 1100
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111
 
            Re:      In the Matter of the Petition of DIECA Communications, Inc. D/B/A/ Covad
Communications

Company, for Arbitration to Resolve Issues Relating to an
Interconnection Agreement with Qwest
Corporation

                        Docket No. 04-2277-02
 
Dear Ms. Sjoberg,

On August 18, 2005, the Public Service Commission received your Interconnection Agreement
between DIECA
Communications and Qwest Corporation.

On August 22, 2005, the Public Service Commission received your Amendment to
Interconnection Agreement between
DIECA Communications and Qwest Corporation.

The Public Service Commission has also received the response of Gregory Monson on October
18, 2005.

There being no recommendation to reject the Arbitrated Interconnection Agreement, or the
Amendment to the
Interconnection Agreement, by law, both shall be deemed approved in 90
days from its filing on November 21, 2005.

If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6713 or email
at jorchard@utah.gov.

Sincerely,

/s/ Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary 
gw#46173
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